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At the heart of Kelowna General Hospital’s 
history stands Clare Mallow, whose service and 
dedication to health care span more than 50 
years. Ever since retiring from her career with 
Interior Health, she has continued to volunteer to 
support the staff and patients at KGH. 

She is well known with hospital staff, Foundation 
staff, and many patients, and is also known for 
leading the care for the beautiful and thriving 
gardens at JoeAnna’s House.

Indeed, Clare has built quite the legacy through 
her volunteer work, but to further her impact, she 

has also embraced future giving in her will.  
In memory of Clare’s precious husband Jack 
and her mother Edna,  the Clare & Jack Mallow 
Supporting Endowment and the Edna Orr 
Supporting Endowment will both be fulfilled 
through her estate. These bequests will ensure 
perpetual funding in support of advanced medical 
equipment at KGH and will continue to benefit the 
community Clare has spent so much of her life in 
service of.

Giving changes everything 
Bequests and gifts in your lifetime help the KGH 
Foundation fund breakthrough treatments and 
technologies, attract top medical talent, and bring 
world-class health care close to home. 

For more information about the KGH Foundation 
and to learn more about how you can contribute 
to excellence in health care as part of your legacy, 
visit kghfoundation.com/planned-giving.
Since 1978, the KGH Foundation has worked with a generous 
community to raise funds to support world-class healthcare 
close to home for a growing and diverse population in the 
interior of B.C. Today, the KGH Foundation is the lead 
fundraising organization for Kelowna General Hospital, 
JoeAnna’s House, and Central Okanagan Hospice House, 
while also fundraising for vital community health care programs.

Clare Mallow’s  
Legacy

Enduring Impact


